Cemetery Commission MEETING MINUTES
November 12, 2009
Meeting called to order at 4:00PM by Chairman Upham.
Members present: Commissioners Brad Bates.
Guests present: None.

Minutes of Meeting held on August 12, 2009 were read and approved. The minutes were entered into
the Towns Records and Website.

Unfinished business:

A: The Installation of granite posts at Clark Cemetery is scheduled for spring 2010. This will allow
sufficient time to acquire additional donated posts from Mr. Emil Maksy. Approved and 2™.

B: Commissioner Bates and another volunteer will assist in repairing and painting cemetery signs over
the winter months. Approved and 2.

C: Itis agreed after discussion that foundations will only be done by our town appointed grave diggers
at a charge to the citizens of $92.00 a square foot. Veteran markers furnished by the government will be
installed free of charge. The town will receive on a 3 foot foundation $100.00, on a two foot foundation
$75.00 and for a one foot foundation $25.00. The remaining money would be paid to the town grave
digger who approved of these fees. Approved and 2", Commissioner Upham will meet with the
Selectmen to present this additional charge for services. Approved.

D: A letter will be sent to Mr. Frank Wills, LaBarron Golf Course requesting he full-fill his intentions to
furnish boundary trees for Precinct Cemetery in a meeting with the commissioners on April 15, 2009. It
will be requested that the trees be furnished to the highway department by March 15, 2010. Approved
and 2",

E: The issue of commissioners reporting monthly on their assigned cemeteries is tabled until the next
meeting. Approved and 2",

F: In reference to the final taking of cemeteries by eminent domain it is agreed that all official
references to this issue be obtain and then presented to an attorney for completion. Commissioner
Upham will seek and obtain these references. Approved and 2™.

G: The meeting between Commissioner DeMoranville and Mr. Allen is tabled until the next meeting.
Approved and 2.

H: It was agreed than any incidents involving the cemeteries will be reported to the Chief of Police as
they occur. Approved and 2.
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I: Douglas Cemetery was discussed and the need to send Mr. Ron Barber a letter asking for his up-date
on the progress being made to identify the boundaries of the cemetery and what has been done to
protect it during his construction of the home sites. Tabled until the next meeting. Approved and 2".

NEW BUSINESS: Tabled until next meeting.
COMMUNICATIONS: None.
Pay all Bills: A motion to pay all bills was made by Commissioner Bates. Approved.

There being no further business a motion was made by Commissioner Bates to adjourn, 2", approved.

Meeting adjourned at 5:18PM.



